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Dear Mayor and Council, 
I wish to voice my support for the proposal to dedicate one of the tennis courts at Centennial Park for the development 
of four pickleball courts. With so many peninsula residents choosing fresh air and exercise via pickleball the dedicaƟon of 
one of the courts would be a huge asset. 
As keen as peninsula players are to find court Ɵme, driving great distances to Victoria, Saanich or the Western 
CommuniƟes is not a healthy and responsible choice. I thank you for considering the proposal. 
Respecƞully, Peter Gerber 
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